

Lawrence Tebboth – Profile for Lay Chair

Hello, I am Lawrence Tebboth, and I am married to Jenny who for the last two years has been NSM Curate at Chalfont St Giles. We moved to Gerrards Cross 25 years ago, and been part of the congregation and community at St James, where I continue to serve as part of the Youth Ministry Team, and Assistant Warden.

I retired at the end of 2015 after nearly forty years working as an Engineer with BP. I still undertake some occasional consultancy work, whilst catching up with all those deferred tasks around the home.

I was fortunate to be brought up by Christian Parents, my father having entered the ministry after leaving a career as an industrial chemist. Being part of a church family has therefore always been an important part of my life. Head knowledge became heart knowledge at a summer camp run by Crofton Crusaders. I still am involved in WhitCamp – a traditional canvas camp where we share the Gospel story.

I have previously been a St James member of Deanery Synod, and if elected, look forward to serving as Lay Chairman.